
 

 

 

 

4 November 2015 

 

Tex Edwards 

KLR 

fyi-request-3316-be59fb30@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: DOIA 1516-0606 

 

Dear Mr Edwards, 

 

 

Thank you for your email of 3 November 2015 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

• Would you be so kind as to please forward to the address below, all details of the MBIE official 

correspondence, Ministerial meetings, meeting notes, whereby the financial viability of the 

3rd mobile phone operator in NZ has been discussed between 2009 and 2015. 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Communications & Ministerial Services 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your request was received on 3 November 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 


